
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
NOTICE 

 

Pursuant to I.C. § 9-14.1-2-1(b), the Indiana BMV will hold a public 
hearing in which comment will be taken from the public regarding 
the proposed consolidation of the Pendleton BMV branch, located 
at 129 S. Pendleton Ave., Pendleton, IN 46064, into the Anderson 
BMV branch, located at 4330 S. Scatterfield Rd., Anderson,            
IN 46013.    
 

The Public Hearing will be held at Falls Park Community 
Building located at 460 Falls Park Drive, Pendleton, IN 46064. 
The hearing will take place on Thursday, September 23 at 6:00 
p.m.  
 
In lieu of making a public comment at the hearing, you may email 
the BMV at bmvpublichearing@bmv.in.gov to express your 
thoughts on this issue. Emails must be sent by 11:59 p.m. on 
September 23, 2021. 
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